
Immaculate Conception School 

 

November 18, 2022 

Dear Parents, 

As we prepare for our Christmas concert, “Rudolph the Red Nosed Reindeer”, we will need your help to 

get our costumes together. The concert will take place on Tuesday, December 13th, with performances 

at 12:30 PM and 7 PM.  For the evening performance all students must be in their classroom, in full 

costume, by 6:45 PM that night. In addition to this, we will also have a dress rehearsal on the morning of 

December 12th, beginning at 9:00 AM. All students are expected to be in full costume for this rehearsal. 

Costume requirements for classes: 

Kindergarten  Nativity Scene 

   

Grade 1  Reindeer 

     

Grade 2  Ukrainian Garments  

   

 

Grade 3  Snowstorm 

   

 

Grade 4   Miners                              

 

 

 

Grade 5  Elves  

 

 

  

Grade 6 /7   Cast members remain in costume

   

 

        

 

 

Please contact the school should you have any questions. Thank you for all your help in preparing for the 

concert. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

The Christmas Concert Committee 

3285 Cathedral Avenue, Prince George, BC, V2N 5R2      Phone: 250-964-4362        

Fax: 250-964-9465  email: icsoffice@cispg.ca       www.icschool.ca 

 
 
 

 

Wear brown (antlers will be provided). 

 

All costumes provided by the school.  

Wear yellow, blue and/or white. 
 

 

Wear white clothing with accessories such as 

scarves and hats etc.  

Hard hats, plaid shirts, head lamps and/or 

vest sets. Students will be making pickaxes in 

class. 

Robes, sashes and elf hats are provided (the 

hats will be sanitized). Wear red, white or 

black bottoms. 

All other grade 6 & 7 students are invited to 

wear traditional cultural clothing or jerseys 

representing various countries, carrying flags 

etc. The theme is DIVERSITY. 

 

mailto:icsoffice@cispg.ca
mailto:icsoffice@cispg.ca

